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July 31, 1998

Charles L. House
401 W. Texas #919
Midland, Texas 79702

RE: Application for Administrative
Approval of Unorthodox Location
Bryce State No. 1
990 FNL 1800 FWL
Section 2-T10S-R37E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. House:

Marbob Energy has submitted an Application to the Oil Conservation Division for the
unorthodox location and non-standard spacing unit for the above described well. A copy of the
Application is enclosed for your review.

Please accept this letter as the required notification. If you object, please notify the following:

01il Conservation Division
2040 South Pacheco
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
If you have any quesfions regarding this Abpﬁcation, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Nelson

Production Department
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Enclosure

P.O. Box 227 Artesia, New Mexico RR211-n217 (505) 748-3303 Fax (505) 74R-2523



